
Over 15 weeks, nursing students and nurse
faculty served 217+ community members from
34 zip codes on Thursdays between 11 am – 2
PM. The following services were provided: 
Blood pressure checks 
Pre-diabetes screening
Oral health screening 
Stress reduction: clinical hand massage
Health coaching
HIV testing/education
Flu/Mpox/COVID 19 vaccinations
Resource/service referrals as needed
Medication reviews and consultations for seniors
Depression screening

PT consultations
96% reported the services were very helpful.
100% reported they were referred to a
service/resource for an unmet health need.
100% reported they felt respected.
98% reported they would refer a family
member/friend to the clinic.
Gift cards were given to all individuals at their
first clinic visit. 

Dear Community Members, 

Thank you for coming to the Partners in Prevention (PIP) free clinic and allowing us to serve you. It was an
honor to spend time with you as we talked about your health concerns, provided health screenings and
clinical hand massages. Below are results data that demonstrated the success of the PIP clinic. 

Fall 2022 & Spring 2023

Next fall we will be back in mid-September, every
Thursday, between 11am-2pm, before, during
and after, the free community lunch. Please
spread the word! 

In the spirit of health and wellness, 
Your Partners in Prevention team: Dr. Debra Eardley’s nursing students, Clarence Jones, 

Fred Evans, Jack Rainey, Nancy Wilson, Mary Lundquist, Pang Cha, Bisharo Farah, Dr. Manisha Sha, Lisa
Behr, Michael Manning, & the Phillips West Neighborhood Organization 





